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General Comment
I'm concerned about the effect of this facility on our river and environment. Because of the history of spills at 
the Westinghouse facility, and the likely future impacts to the environment, the NRC should conduct a full 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) before issuing a new license. They seem to be just barely following 
the regulations with no actual real concern for our environment. 
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